From: "Minister Health (DHHS)" <Minister.Health@dhhs.vic.gov.au>

Date: September 14, 2020 at 12:14:12 AM EDT

To: "leilani@maketheshift.org" <leilani@maketheshift.org>

Subject: Response from the Office of the Minister for Health and Minister for

Ambulance Services (m16802)

Dear Ms Farha

I refer to your correspondence received by Jenny Mikakos MP, Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services, regarding the hard lockdown orders in the North Melbourne and Flemington estates.

This matter falls within the portfolio responsibility of the Minister for Housing, the Hon Richard Wynne, I have been advised that their office will be responding to your correspondence accordingly.

Should you require further information regarding your correspondence, please contact the Office of the Minister for Housing on (03) 8683 0964.

Kind regards

Office of the Minister for Health
Office of the Minister for Ambulance Services
Department of Health & Human Services
50 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000
t. 9096 8561 | e. minister.health@health.vic.gov.au

This email contains confidential information intended only for the person named above and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or use of this information is prohibited. The Department provides no guarantee that this communication is free of virus or that it has not been intercepted or interfered with. If you have received this email in error or have any other concerns regarding its transmission, please notify Postmaster@dhhs.vic.gov.au